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Notes from the Office 
 
Modular Classrooms Update 
The installation of ramps and railings is well underway.   Phoenix continues to wait for the completion of 
Hydro services   A Resource room/Student Services room has been created in the previous library space. 
The Music room has returned to its original space in the building.  
 
Welcome to…. 
 A special welcome to Mrs. Barbara Trawon who joins the Phoenix team as substitute Music Teacher. 
 
Dressing for the Weather 
Thank you to all Phoenix families for making sure Phoenix students are dressed warmly for the weather. 
As well, an extra set of clothes is appreciated in case of wet clothing.  To make sure any lost winter 
clothing items can be returned, labelling is recommended. 
 
Drop and Go 
Phoenix families are reminded that the small vehicle access area next to the play structure is intended 
for dropping off and picking up students only, not as a parking lot area.  
 
Kindergarten Information Evening/In-Catchment Registration Date 
A Kindergarten Information Evening for students eligible to attend Phoenix School for the 2024/2025 
school year will be held on Feb. 7, 2024 in the school gymnasium at 7:00 PM.  Kindergarten registration 
for in-catchment students will take place on Feb. 9, 2024 at the school.  Please check the Phoenix and 
SJASD websites frequently for more information. 
 
Library Visits 
As the process of relocating our school library to a modular classroom continues, Phoenix classes will be 
visiting the Headingley Public Library next to the school to continue their library experience.  Visits will 
take place approximately once each week.    Students will walk to and from the library and will be 
accompanied by school staff.  We wish to extend a special thank you to the Headingley Public library and 
RM of Headingley for supporting Phoenix School by hosting these visits while our school library is being 
relocated. 

 

 


